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Hi Alvin,

I hope you have enjoyed your summer!  I am writing to you in your
capacity as Chair of the MCAC to advise that I will need to withdraw
as our representative on the Road Safety Committee.

I have some emerging work commitments that make my continued
participation a challenge.   Moreover, with cycling safety as
pertinent as ever, I am hopeful another member on the committee is in
a better position to offer the time, attention and voice to represent
our interests.

I look forward to continuing my work with the MCAC as well as the
Network and Technical Subcommittee.

Eglantina cc'd so that this can be captured as an agenda item when we
reconvene in September.

Best Regards,

Mark Currie
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